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WORKS NOTIFICATION 
 
Work has now commenced on the Kingscliff Ambulance Station, collocated on the Tweed Valley Hospital site. Health 
Infrastructure has engaged FKG Group to build the new station. Construction is expected to be completed by the middle 
of 2024. 

Turnock Street vegetation works and in-ground service location – July and August 2023 

Vegetation works and locating of existing services to allow the installation of inground infrastructure across Cudgen Road, 
Turnock Street and hospital link Road is expected to commence 17 July 2023. To minimise local disruption due to noise, these 
works will be complete during normal construction hours between 7am and 6pm.  

Please see below summary of works: 
 

Stage one – Turnock Street vegetation works 
Monday 17 to Monday 24 July 2023                                                                   

Vegetation works along Turnock Street will be undertaken to 
allow the installation of new inground infrastructure from 
Monday 17 to Monday 24 July, between 7am and 6pm, 
weather permitting. These works will include the trimming or 
removal of trees in this area, with a remediation plan in place to 
replace any native species.  
During this time a stop/go traffic arrangement will be in place 
with access maintain on Cudgen Road and Turnock Street 
reduced to one lane. Motorists should expect delays.  
 

Stage two – Service location works 
Monday 24 July and Friday 29 August 2023 

Service location works along Cudgen and Turnock Street will be 
undertaken to allow the installation of new inground 
infrastructure from Monday 24 July to Friday 4 August, 
between 7am and 6pm, weather permitting.  
During this time a stop/go traffic arrangement will be in place 
with access maintain on Cudgen Road and Turnock Street 
reduced to one lane. Motorists should expect delays.  
 

 
What to expect: 

 
• These works will be undertaken on Turnock Street between 7am to 6pm, Monday 17 July to Friday 4 August 

2023.  
• Equipment to be used will include Woodchipper, trucks and vacuum excavator.  
• FKG will make every effort to minimise noise impacts as much as possible, however the works will be audible to 

properties in the vicinity.  
• Traffic control will be in place to coordinate a stop/go arrangement during the works, to ensure the safety of 

workers and the public. Short traffic delays may be experienced.   
 

We will continue to stay in touch and update you of key project events as the new ambulance station progresses.  
Thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete this important project for the Tweed Valley community. 
 
 
Keeping you informed 
 
If you would like to speak with a member of the project team directly, you can contact us any time:      
Phone (07) 46 200 500 | Email info@fkg.com.au 
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